Chesley Memorial Library Trustees Meeting 

June 10, 2016
Present:  Gale Tobbe (GT), Margaret Walker (MW), Betty Smith (BAS), Lorna Patey (LP), Donna Bunker (DB), Librarian
 Pat Vaillancourt (PV), Norma Heroux (NH).
Absent: Alice Gilchrist
Recorder:   Margaret J. Walker, Secretary 
	TOPIC
	DISCUSSION
	ACTION

	Call to order
Minutes 

Treasurer’s report
Director’s report

Expenditure report

Old Business: 

Bean Hole Bash plans

Church

CIP/Five year plan

Conference review

Facilities update (parking lot, side entrance, windows)

Hannaford bags

Motion lights

Museum passes purchased for 2016-2017
Volunteer policy

Welcome basket

New Business:

Compliment

Holiday hours survey

Lawn

1000Books Before K

Service service (Sunday, July 31)


	10:32am 
Motion BAS/ 2nd GT accepted as corrected

Accepted as written. 
Reviewed and discussed. 
Reviewed and discussed. 
Reviewed and discussed the planned activities. GT will contact Susan Robertson for planned times and activities.
Joe Gunter is following up on the church property.
Joe Gunter states our submission sent  last month meets his request.
LP discussed a “Whisper Room” module presented at the conference that may meet our Director’s Office needs. To be reviewed further.
Joe Gunter is working on the windows and side deck items estimates. BAS reports the last Facilities Committee meeting was cancelled.
Friends have adopted the fund raiser.
Electrician will email his information.
NH Farm Museum $75.00
Seacoast Science Center $100.00

See Science Center $200.00

Children’s Museum $300.00

McAuliffe-Shepard Discovery Center $250.00

Reviewed and discussed Criminal Background check procedure. Draft policy language will be reviewed at our next meeting.
Tabled at this time
Diane Kizirian and Regina Planchet received compliments on their presentations at the Northwood Elementary School. Trustees appreciate this fine work.
Reviewed and discussed outcome of the 11 respondents visiting the library during the Memorial Day weekend. Motion MW/2nd GT to mirror the Town Hall hours for closing July 4th and Labor Day Holidays. Unanimous. 
Trustees will do lawn work to improve the poor appearance by the front door.
DB reviewed and discussed plans for a ceremony and thank you gifts for accomplished readers.

Congregational Church has offered to provide service 7/31/16. DB discussed the “Little Free Library” concept.
	No action


	 Adjournment


	Move to adjourn BAS, 2nd GT. Unanimous.
	Adjourned at 12:00 noon

	 Next meeting scheduled for August 19, 2016 at 10:15am 

	
	Margaret J. Walker

Secretary


